
HCARES Meeting Notes 01/07/2006 
 

1. The meeting was called to order by Steve Quear, WA9FTT, at 9:59 AM at the 
Emergency Management Building, Pleasant Street, Noblesville. 

2. Review of food deliveries: We had about 200 deliveries for Christmas.  There 
were more deliveries than the Thanksgiving session.  There were just under 100 
deliveries for Thanksgiving and about 5 volunteers. 

3. Eric Eilers, K9ZX, presented the budget for 2006.  Currently we have about 
$1138.97 in the account.  Last year’s budget was $376 and most things were 
carried over from last year’s budget.  The budget will be $348.  We were under 
budget for last year. The club approved the budget as presented. 

4. Jeff Hendricks, KB9MHW, was elected for the Larry Fawbush award. 
5. The club repeater has not been moved yet.  We need to return the cables supplied 

by K9DC.   
6. Field Day is coming up at the end of June.  We need a coordinator for field day.  

We need to reserve the site for this year.  We will look into getting the shelter 
with the building first.  Then if that is not available, we would like to try getting 
Site C where we were before.  If this does not work, then try Forest Park. 

7. We might do search and rescue training for next month. The other option was to 
have an equipment check setup to verify performance of our equipment.  Other 
ideas were to train on packet radios of we get them for RACES.  Mobile 
instillations as a topic (Suggested for May’s meeting). We might consider a field 
trip.  The County Jail site was suggested.  The EOC might be another site to visit. 

8. We need net control operators for the Sunday night nets. Please contact Eric 
Eilers, K9ZX, if you are interested in helping with the net. 

9. The meeting was adjourned at 11:07 AM. 
 
 
Submitted by: 
Ron Sans – WA4EZF 


